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Routine Visa Services Suspended in
Caracas

Last Updated: January 25, 2019

The U.S. Embassy in Caracas has suspended routine visa
services due to the ordered departure of non-emergency
personnel. Please follow the U.S. Embassy in Venezuela’s
Twitter feed for the most up-to-date information on visa
operations.
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